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Missing Teens Located 
Two juvenile runaways from the Hiawatha area have been located.
Sheriff John Merchant said the sheriff’s office was notified this( Wednesday ) afternoon that the two
teens reported missing earlier in the day from a residence south of Hiawatha had been located.
Information on where the teens were located wasn’t immediately available.
16-year-old Cody Allmon and 14-year-old Brady Barnes had last been seen about 10:45 Tuesday
night and were discovered missing around 7:15 this ( Wednesday ) morning.
The sheriff’s department was notified and contacted the media seeking the public’s assistance in
locating the teens.  
  


